
From: owner-pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu On Behalf Of Ken Klemow 
Sent: Monday, April 24, 2006 8:51 PM 
To: pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu 
Subject: PABIODIV: Listserve archives 
 
Dear PABIODIV subscribers, 
 
Thanks to the efforts of Merewyn Boak of the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership, the entire archives 
for the PABIODIV listserve have been posted to the PBP website.  Each message distributed to the list 
since its inception in April 2002 is available in .pdf format via the listserve homepage, which is 
http://www.pabiodiversity.org/listserve.html 
 
The PBP anticipates developing a search function to improve access to specific topics in the future.  
Regardless, the archives should still be useful in its present format. 
 
Enjoy! 
 
Ken Klemow 
--  
Kenneth M. Klemow, Ph.D. 
PABIODIV Listserve Moderator 
Wilkes University, Wilkes-Barre, PA 18766 
email: kklemow@wilkes.edu 
 
***** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve is intended to promote discussion of biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership (PBP) following guidelines posted 
at http://www.pabiodiversity.org/listserve.html.  The opinions expressed in messages are those of the 
authors and NOT the PBP.  To unsubscribe, send the message UNSUBSCRIBE PABIODIV to 
majordomo@webmail.upb.pitt.edu. 
 
***** 


